
THE MADEIRA SCHOOL 
GREENWAY, FAIRFAX COUNTY 

VIRGINIA

October 13, 1955

Dear Laura:

We have all been talking about your 
delightful lecture of yesterday. It was one of 
the best that I have ever heard, and as for 
your pictures, they were almost unbelievably 
beautiful. I never have known the school to 
sit so quietly as they did all during your talk 
of yesterday. It was a great tribute to you.
I hope that the enclosed check is correct.

It was so lovely to see you and I hope that 
our paths will cross soon again.

With ever so many good wishes, I am

Affectionately yours,

Mrs. David L. Wing

Miss Laura Gilpin


